
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, AUGUST 28, 2019:  
 
NEW BRAUNFELS  — All Comal County offices will be closed Monday, Sept. 2, in observance of 
the Labor Day holiday. 
 
County recycling crews will not be in Spring Branch on Monday and will resume their regular 
schedule on Tuesday. 
 
County parks facilities in the Canyon Lake and Bulverde/Spring Branch areas will be open to the 
public Monday.  
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